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Welcome to Kindergarten at George Greenaway! We are very excited to have a new group 
of Kindergarten children joining our school. Starting school is a very special time filled 
with excitement and wonder. To help with the transition into Kindergarten, we have 
prepared the attached information for your family. Please do not hesitate to contact a 
Kindergarten teacher if you have any additional questions. 
 
In preparation for the fall and to help make a successful school start, we have tentatively 
assigned your child in the following groups during the Kindergarten gradual entry process 
between September 5 –15th: 
 
Group A 
Children whose LAST NAME begins with A – L 
 
Group B 
Children whose LAST NAME begins with M – Z. 
 
Please note the gradual entry schedule and times are detailed on the attached September 
calendar. Starting on Monday, September 18, Kindergarten children will attend full time 
school days between 8:25 a.m. – 2:22 p.m. 
 
We look forward to working with you and your child. Please call us if there is anything 
that we can do to make your child’s transition easier. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Ms. Trinh, Ms. Bornn/Ms.Bate, Ms. Attle  
The Kindergarten Team 


